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24th July 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

Swimming is part of the national curriculum and a vital lifesaving skill. Therefore, all Year 4 
children will have mandatory swimming lessons for one week starting on September 9th. 

This is an intense one-week course. Swimming every day will encourage children to become 
more confident in the water and achieve results.  

Your child will need: 

• A towel 
• Swimming trunks or a one-piece costume 
• A large waterproof bag 
• A swimming hat for long hair 
• No jewellery, including earrings 
• Goggles (if possible) 

Lessons start Monday, September 9th, from 2-3 pm daily, ending on Friday, September 13th. 
Children will return to school to be collected at the normal time. 

All children are allowed to wear their PE kits to school and will have lunch at the usual time. 

We request a contribution toward pool hire. As this is a contribution, we cannot offer refunds for 
forgotten kits or absences. The total cost is £30 per child. 

Please pay via ParentPay, either in full or instalments, by Friday, September 9th. If you have 
financial difficulties, please speak confidentially with Mrs. Freeman in the office. 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mrs Peta Blow 
Headteacher 

 
 
 


